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September 17,2003
Bettina Stark

l.1ebe Betmina.

On behalf of the officers and Board of the Cannstatter Volksfest Veremn, as well. [ am
sure. of the thousands of zuests at our 131% Volksfest. | would like to thank vou for
taking time from vour full professional schedule to cross the Atlantic and help us with our
annual celebration. Your enormous talent and your professionalism combined with your
unique ability to connect with the audience made your performances one of the high
points of the festival. When the two bands were sclling CD's many people wee requesting
"something of Betina"

We sincerely appreciate the enthusiasm and energy which you bring to every show and
vour capability of involving the guests in the music. I really believe you have the stamina
and repertoire to have kept them entertained the entire weekend. You lightened up the
fest tent more successtully than all of the electric lights we had in there.

Once again a neartfelt "danke schiin” from all of us. We can hardly wait for vour next
appearance at the Cannstatters.

mit herzlichen Griillen.

Qﬁrd -0

David J. Refscoe. Secretary



